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Looking to make 
an impact on 
Access to Justice?
The Action Group on Access to Justice is looking for 
student volunteers to ask people about the legal system. 
We want to know what the public thinks. Is it working? 
How can it be improved? 

Volunteers will engage the public at a range of weekend 
community events across the province throughout the 
summer. Training will be provided in late May (in-person 
or remotely) and hours spent on this initiative will count 
towards pro bono or public interest requirements. 

If you will be in one of our engagement cities and are 
ready to commit ten hours of your time to collecting 
evidence that will enhance access to justice please  
sign-up at: goo.gl/forms/xAqXfvfTsU.

CITIES 
Thunder Bay 
Windsor 
Sarnia 
London 
Guelph 
Waterloo 
Toronto 
Ottawa 
Kingston 
St. Catharines

416.947.3455 
theactiongroup.ca 
tag@theactiongroup.ca 
      @tagactiongroup

http://goo.gl/forms/xAqXfvfTsU
https://theactiongroup.ca
mailto:mailto:tag%40theactiongroup.ca?subject=
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